
From: Donald Miller
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Dear Council Members :

This is a Very, Very, Very, Bad Idea.

Who is Going to pay for the , Expansion of services , Expansion of the roadways , decline of
 quality life values, To even consider such a monstrous proposal to benefit a few already
 greedy builders is tantamount to treason, The state may want a few more citizens, It does not
 need all of So- Cal moving here. Very Bad idea think long and hard and then just Say NO not
 at this time maybe 50 or 100 years from now when we have figured out how to manage a
 steadily growing population then maybe.

This area has no infrastructure as it is and has no industry  to support such a growth rate as
 proposed . SAY NO 
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